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Bobbie Walthall

To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: RE: Signs of Community Interest

From: Ed Burrichter [mailto:ecburr@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2011 3:42 PM 
To: Jonathan Douglass 
Subject: Signs of Community Interest 
 
Mr. Douglass: 
 
The Douglas County Extension Master Gardeners’ 2011 garden tour in being held on the weekend of June 4-5.  
This is our primary fund raiser to support the Master Gardener program here in Douglas County.  The Master 
Gardener program is a volunteer program whose mission is to educate the public in all aspects of gardening. 
 
We wish to place signs in the right-of-way at certain locations in Lawrence to direct the public to the host gardens 
and programs presented there.  I understand permission is required by the City Commission in order to do this.  The 
signs would be placed after 5PM on June 3 and removed Sunday evening June 5. 
 
Locations are listed below: 
 

 23rd and Harper 
 6th and Kasold 
 Kasold and Creekwood Dr. 
 Creekwood Dr. and Woodgate Place 
 23rd and E 1600 Road (O'Connell) 
 E 1600 Road and E 26th Terrace 
 23rd and Massachusetts 
 23rd and Louisiana 
 31st and Louisiana 
 23rd and Iowa 
 Bob Billings Parkway and Iowa 
 Bob Billings Parkway and Wagon Wheel Road 
 6th and Folks Road 

 
I would appreciate it if you would present this to the City Commission for their approval. 
 
Please contact me if you need additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
Ed Burrichter 
6113 Palisades Dr 
Lawrence, Ks 66049 
785-842-1017 
ecburr@sbcglobal.net 
 


